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Dates for your diary Spring Term 

7th Feb 
NSPCC Rocks Competition  

7.30 a.m. – 7.30 p.m. 

7th Feb 
Deadline for paying for Y4 

swimming 

7th Feb 
Deadline for ordering a Y6 Leavers 

Hoodie for 27th Feb delivery 

7th Feb Manor Movie Night 6 p.m. – 8 p.m. 

10th Feb 
Children may wear clothes to 

represent their sense of belonging 

10th – 14th 

Feb 
Creative Arts Week 

12th Feb, 

12noon 

Deadline for applying for Parent / 

Carer Governor Vacancy 

17th – 21st 

Feb  
Half Term 

24th Feb – 

midday 

Deadline for ordering Y5 revision 

books 

25th Feb, 4th. 

11th, 18th and 

25th Mar 

4B Swimming 

26th Feb Yr 4 PGL Meeting 6.00 p.m. 

27th Feb, 6th 

13th, 20th and 

27th Mar 

4P Swimming 

28th Feb 
Deadline for returning the Y4 PGL 

Room Sharing Form 

3rd Mar 
Deadline for paying for Y6 Oxford 

Castle & Prison Visit 

7th Mar 
Y6 Final payment for Grittleton 

due 

7th Mar Y4 Final payment for PGL due 

w/e 21st 

March 
Extra-curricular clubs finish 

 

 

School Timings 

• Gates open at 8.30 a.m. 

• Doors close and registration at 8.45 a.m.  

• Registers close at 8.50 a.m. 

• Late mark until 9.15 a.m. 

• Unauthorised late mark after 9.15 a.m. 

• 3.15 p.m. end of day 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend and we 

look forward to seeing the 

children on Monday morning. 

A COUPLE OF SAFETY REMINDERS 

Dogs are not allowed on the school 

site at any time – thank you for your 

cooperation. 

 

 

 

Please do not use your mobile phone 

on the school site.  This is to 

safeguard all of our children.  Thank  

you. 

  
 

YEAR 5 – REVISION BOOKS 

Further to the email sent on Monday, don’t forget 

to order the revision books for your child.  The 

deadline for ordering is midday on 24th February. 

CREATIVE ARTS WEEK 

Further to the letter sent last week, this is just a 

reminder that On Monday 10th February children 

are invited to come in to school wearing clothes to 

represent their sense of belonging.  The clothes 

could represent their culture and could be part of 

their national dress.  The children could also wear 

uniform or kit to represent clubs they belong to 

such as Brownies and Cubs, or a sports club.  Some 

children may just be happy wearing their school 

uniform to show their sense of belonging to Manor 

Junior School.  Please remember the clothes the 

children wear do need to be suitable for the school 

day and shoes must be safe for use on the 

playground.  Children should not wear clothing 

displaying logos or pictures related to video games 

or films age related 12 or above.  
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